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Nice & Crispy Off the Grid...  
 

It was a struggle to write this as I'm currently on vacation at my camp which despite 

being near to Wolfville, NS has no cell or internet coverage.  Although I'm taking a 

badly needed break from constant digital connection one bit of amazing news man-

aged to find it's way to my brain. ... 

 

The Library Book Rate received royal assent and has become the new reality for Li-

braries. Sharing just got even better as we will now be able to send DVDs and audio 

books using the Library Book Rate; opening up more of our collections to more 

Canadians and helping to secure the financial viability of our future sharing.  

 

This is the first positive sign Libraries have had in a long long time. This little glim-

mer of hope combined with some desperately needed time off is helping to shed 

the burnt and crispy exterior from my soul.  

 

I suggest that if you get a chance to relax over the summer you enjoy the rare op-

portunity to savor the knowledge that society has made their support for Libraries, 

and your work, a little more tangible. 

 

Laura Emery 

NSLA President 2012-2013 
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Students Receive Awards for 

Excellence  

Halifax (June 15, 2013)  - Two future library professionals 

have been recognized for their academic achievement and 

commitment to libraries. Students from the Dalhousie University School of 

Information Management and the Nova Scotia Community College  (NSCC) Library 

and Information Technology program recently received awards from the Nova Scotia 

Library Association (NSLA).  

At the annual School of Information Management awards reception, Dalhousie 

graduate Tara Rumsey was awarded the NSLA Award for School of Information 

Management Graduate. This award is given to a graduating student with high 

academic achievement and a demonstrated commitment to public libraries.   

NSCC student Chelsey Millen was awarded the NSLA Award for Library and 

Information Technology Student at the recent NSCC student awards celebration. This 

award is given for the greatest contribution to the overall program and recognizes 

the achievement of a graduating student. 

Both award winners received a certificate, one yearõs free membership to NSLA and 

a financial award of $100. 
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Why libraries? é NSLA Conference 2013  
 

25-27 October, Truro Nova Scotia 
 
The Colchester - East Hants Public Library invites you all to attend the 2013 

NSLA/LBANS joint conference being held in Truro from October 25th until 

the 27th at the Holiday Inn. 

 

We are very pleased to announce that Ami McKay, author of The Birth House 

and the Virgin Cure, will be our keynote speaker.  This yearõs theme is "Why 

libraries?" and the program will reflect the diversity of what we do. From 

children to seniors, programming to readers advisory, we hope there is 

something of interest to everyone. 

 

We are also pleased to offer two pre-conference sessions this year.   

The first being a roundtable discussion and sharing session on Outreach Ser-

vices and the second will provide an opportunity to discuss the future of the 

summer reading program. These sessions will be held at the Truro library 

and are free of charge. 

 

The full conference program and registration information will be mailed out 

early in August. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in the fall! 
 

 
 

Lesley Brann, NSLA Conference Committee Convener 

Colchester-East Hants Public Library 

754 Prince Street, Truro, NS B2N 1G9  

Tel: 902 895-0235  Fax: 902 895 7149 

Email: lbrann@cehpubliclibrary.ca 

NSLA 2013 CONFERENCE!  
Join us 25-27th October 2013, in Truro.  

Why Libraries? ... 
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Interested in attending this yearõs NSLA Conference to be 

held in Truro, October 25-27?  Need some financial 

assistance?  Apply for the NSLA Conference Bursary! 

 

NSLA Conference Bursary  
The NSLA Conference Bursary provides financial assistance to a library staff person who is in 

need of assistance to attend the NSLA annual conference. 

 

Requirements : 

¶ Applicant must not have attended the conference in the last two years 

¶ Applicant must send a letter outlining his/her need 

¶ Applicant must be a library staff person and a current member of NSLA 

 

 

Deadline to submit: All applications must be received by August 1  

The chosen applicant will be notified by August 30 

 

 

 

 
For more information, please contact : 

 Denise Corey 
 Past President, Nova Scotia Library Association 

 c/o Cumberland Public Libraries 

   PO Box 220, 

   Amherst, NS 

   B4H 3Z2 

  Ph. 902-667-2135 

  Fax 902-667-1360 

  denise.corey@cumberlandpubliclibraries.ca 
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Please note, the following notice of a proposed change in the NSLA Bylaws, 

regarding the position of Financial Examiner.   

 
The proposal will be presented the NSLA membership at the Annual 

General Meeting to be held at the NSLA Conference, 25-27 October 

2013 in Truro, NS. 

 

 

Section 5: Financial Examiner  

 
In the event that the elected Financial Examiner gives notices that he/she is unable to 
fulfill that positionõs required duties, the Nominating Committee will be responsible 

for notifying the membership. The Nominating Committee will also present the 

membership with a candidate for the position and issue a call for other nominations 

for the remaining term with a specified closing date. Upon closing of nominations, if 

there is only one candidate that candidate shall be declared Financial Examiner for 

the remaining term by acclamation.  

 

If there is more than one candidate, a vote from the membership will be called for.  

 

The voting may take place at a special meeting of the membership, or electronically.  

 

Electronic voting will follow this process:  
¶ The President or Vice President will ask the membership to vote for their choice 

of candidate for the position by email notice.  

¶ A closing date for the voting will be identified in the email notice.  

¶ Quorum shall be those members responding.  
¶ The email voting request will be listed as an agenda item at the next Board 

meeting, and the outcome recorded in the minutes.  
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Want to make a difference in Nova Scotia libraries?  
 

Consider joining the Nova Scotia Library Associationõs Board this fall! 
 

This is the call for nominations to the Nova Scotia Library Associationõs Board of 

Directors! We have a few candidates already, but plenty of positions are wide 

open!  All positions are available with the exceptions of the Financial Examin-

er - Peter Glenister,  who is returning to complete the 2nd of a 2-year term. 
 

Elections will be held at the Annual General Meeting of the NSLA/LBANS 

conference this October 25-27, 2013 in Truro. 
 

Candidates for the Nova Scotia Library Association Board, 2013-14 

¶ President - Jeff Mercer (SSPL) 

¶ Vice President -Trecia Schell (PARL) 

¶ Past President -  Laura Emery (ECRL) 

¶ Secretary -  

¶ Treasurer - Tim Jackson (AVRL) 
¶ Continuing Education - Alison Amby (HPL) 

¶ Membership - Wendy Kearnes (AVRL) 

¶ Website - James MacKinnon (CBRL) 

¶ Public Relations and Promotions - 

¶ By-Laws Convener -  Brandon Ulhman (NSPL) 

¶ Newsletter Convener -   

¶ Nominations Convener - Katharine McCoubrey (HLNA) 

¶ Conference Convener 2014 - Denise Corey (CPL) 

¶ Financial ExaminerñPeter Glenister (returning, 2nd year of 2 year term) 

 

For more information on all the NSLA Board positions and how to submit an 

nomination, please visit our associationõs website, www.nsla.ns.ca .é or feel 

free to contact Bill Morgan, (at CEHPL) the 2013 NSLA Nominations conven-

er to chat with your questions! 

 
 

Bill Morgan, NSLA Nominations Committee Convener 

Colchester-East Hants Public Library 

754 Prince Street, Truro, NS B2N 1G9  

Tel: 902 895-0235  Fax: 902 895 7149 

Email: bmorgan AT cehpubliclibrary.ca  

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS!  
Consider joining the NSLA Board for 2013 -2014? 

Elections 2013ñ2014! 

 

Call for nominations 

this summer,  

elections this fall at 

the NSLA AGM.  
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PresidentñLaura Emery (Eastern Counties Regional Library) 

Vice President ñJeff Mercer (South Shore Public Libraries) 

Past Presidentñ Denise Corey (Cumberland Public Libraries) 

Treasurer ñBruce Ross (Nova Scotia Community College ñ Akerley) 

SecretaryñBrandon Uhlman (Nova Scotia Provincial Library) 

Continuing Education Convener ñAlison Ambi (Halifax Public Libraries) 

Bylaws Convener ñKatharine McCoubrey (Hants Learning Network Association, 

Windsor) 

Newsletter Convener ñTrecia Schell (Pictou-Antigonish Regional Library) 

Membership ñ Wendy Kearnes (Annapolis Valley Regional Library) 

Website ñJames MacKinnon (Cape Breton Regional Library) 

Public Relations & Promotions ñApril Sampson (NSCCñStrait Area) 

Nominations Committee Convener ñBill Morgan (Colchester-East Hants 

 Public Library) 

Conference Committee Convener ñ Lesley Brann (Colchester-East Hants

 Public Library) 

2014 Tech Forecast for  

libraries  
 
 

With Stephen Abrams 
 
 

Friday August 9, 2013 

@12pm ET  
 

RSS, YouTube, Blogs, Wikis, 

Facebook, Twitter and 

eBooks are all so normal 

now. So, now with those un-

der the belts of leading librar-

ies, whatõs up next? Letõs talk 

about where the priorities for 

libraries are heading as social 

institutions in a social context 

with social softwareé  

Goodreads  ...                       

for New Authors  

With Patrick Brown 

 

Date in August 2013 (TBA)

@2pm ET  

FREE COURSE! 

Patrick Brown (director of 

community @Goodreads) 

will show how authors can 

use the site to help readers 

discover their books. The 

presentation will draw on 

Case Studies & Best Practic-

es  ... 

Whirlwind Tour of  

Positive Psychology  
 

With Sandra Dimock 
 

Tuesday July 13, 2013 

@2pm ET  
 

FREE COURSE! 
 

What is Positive Psychol-

ogy? It is a new focus in 

psychology that has been 

gaining popularity for the 

last couple of decades. It 

centers on making life 

more fulfilling for the 

average person... 

NSLA Board of Directors, 2012 -2013 

Education Institute é Online Seminars & Courses é  

Not enough 

time to travel 

for a course? 

... Try the EI 

seminars & 

courses online 
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EI: Education Institute, courses & seminars onlineé  
 

 www.thepartnership.ca  
 

New courses are always being added, please check the course calendar online.  



 

 

 

Annapolis Valley Regional Library 
 

What to do with a book?  
The Annapolis Royal branch recently invited patrons to help create a display of "Altered Books" using dis-

carded library books to create art. Below are just a few examples. 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tea anyone?  
Staff at the Kentville Library celebrated their love of Downton Abbey in May with a 

special Afternoon Tea Party complete with trivia games, prizes and treats.  Staff 

dressed up for the occasion as their favorite character! 

 

  
What's more fun than Storytime?  ...Storytime in a tent of 

course!    
At the Wolfville Library, staff got creative and pitched a tent in the library 

complete with a fake campfire.  Who says marshmallows have to be toasted to 

taste good! 

   

 

 

Gold Star!  
Head of Youth Services, Angela Reynolds, was recently appointed to the 2015 

Caldecott Medal Award Committee.  Her work begins on this prestigious award in 

July 2013.  Angela will be attending the ALA conference in Chicago in June. 

 

 

 
Submitted by Frances Newman, Chief Librarian, Annapolis Valley Regional Library  
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Cape Breton Regional Library 
 

 

Author Visits to Cape Breton  
 

In early May, CBRL hosted author Cary Fagan. Cary was on tour for the 

Hackmatack Awards and like our previous Hackmatack visits, our library was 

happy to meet a childrenõs author and take them around our community. 

During Caryõs visit, we were not only treated to readings and Q&Aõs from his Hack-

matack nominated book Banjo of Destiny, but we also got to see his homemade banjo 

and hear a few tunes! 

 
 
Historian and author, A.J.B (John) Johnston launched his book Louisbourg: Past, Present, 

Future to a full house at the McConnell Library in June. Louisbourg is celebrating itõs 300th anniversary in 

2013 and the audience who attended the book launch were proud to have the Fortress and itõs history in 

our own backyard. Johnston who worked for many years has a Parks Canada historian at the Fortress of 

Louisbourg gave a wonderful talk on what he calls òLouisbourgõs Top 10ó, accompanied 

by great visual images of Louisbourg. 

 
The launch was kicked off with Les Troubadours de Louisbourg  a young group of 

animators and musicians who will be traveling over the summer to promote Louisbourg 

300 and help to bring history alive! They will be visiting some of our library branches in 

their summer travels. (Tara MacNeil) 

 

 

 

 

 
Living Mannequins Fundraiser  
 

In April, the Baddeck Library was transformed as 12 literary scenes were 

brought to life by costumed animators. Guests enjoyed a tour of the 12 scenes, 

listened to readings and interpretations, and feasted on gourmet canapés in-

spired by each literary work. CBRL staff member Cora-Lee Eisses Smith master-

minded the event, which was based on the monthly literary feasts that her and 

her husband George host at the Dancing River Sprite in Middle River. The two 

showings raised money for the Victoria County library branches, and was such a 

success that plans are underway to re-stage the event in Sydney, this September.  

 
Not only did the event raise much-needed funds, it garnered excellent publicity 

for CBRL ð and provided an opportunity for an uber-creative employee to flex some of her creative mus-

cle! (Kate Oland) 

 
 

 

Submitted by Tara MacNeil, Programs Assistant, Cape Breton Regional Library  

Page 10 NSLA Summer 2013  

News from the Libraries...  



 

 

 

Cumberland Public Libraries 
 

March Break mayhemé 

 
Our March Break programs were hugely successful this year with over 400 partici-

pants across the County.  We had programs that ranged from our super 

messy Science Day to exciting Minute to Win It games that the kids loved.   

 

 

 

 

 

Hackmatack Children's Choice Awardé  

Author tour,  

 
Author Steve Vernon came to Cumberland County to meet with kids and talk about 

his Hackmatack nominated book, òSinking Deeperó.  He visited 2 libraries and 2 

schools and over 300 children got to see his fantastic presentation.  If youõve 

never seen Steve talk to a group of kids then you are missing out é because 

they LOVE him.  We were also fortunate enough to have him do a reading for 

adults in our Amherst branch (if youõre counting thatõs 5 readings in 2 days!) 

 

 

 

Community classes @ libraryé 

 

Each one, teach oneé 
The Four Fathers Library in Amherst piloted a new program in the spring, free Community 

Classes led by volunteers.  The five week classes were very success-

ful and included classes on sock knitting, financial planning, and draw-

ing. Attendance was great and weõre hoping to run them again in the 

fall in both Amherst and Springhill. 

 
We have an extremely busy summer ahead with 3D printer demonstrations, LEGO 

Robotics programs, touring puppet shows, visits to community events, Summer 

Reading Clubs, and much, much more. 

 
 

Submitted by Denise Corey, Deputy Chief Librarian, Cumberland Public Libraries 
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